
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TRANSITION REVIEW No.TD0001   

 
Anti-dumping duties on certain welded tubes and pipes, of iron or non-alloy steel originating 
in the Republic of Belarus, the People’s Republic of China and the Russian Federation.    
 

Note to the file   
 

The Secretary of State for International Trade (the Secretary of State) has received a   
submission from Chinese producer Tianjin Youfa International Trade Co. Ltd, outlining 
difficulties they are experiencing in participating fully in the transition review due to the global 
impact of COVID-19. A one-month extension to the questionnaire response period has been 
requested.   
 

Having considered the request, the Secretary of State has determined that granting the   
extension would not significantly impede the progress of the transition review. The request 
for a one-month extension has been agreed and the new deadline is 27 May 2020.   
 
Further information    
You can find more information about our investigations processes in our online trade   
remedies guidance: https://www.gov.uk/government/publications/the-uk-trade-remedies- 
investigations-process   
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